
 

 

 

Dear Meita Istianda, 

 

We would like to remind you to confirm your attendance by sending the scanned copy of 

the receipt payment and your name and title for the certificate of participation to the ETWC 

Secretariat (etwc2016@unj.ac.id) under the email subject ETWC 2016 CONFIRMATION OF 

ATTENDANCE no later than June 30, 2016. We only refer to the name you provide for the 

certificate. The certificate will only be given to presenter who attend and present his/her paper at 

ETWC 2016 and complete his/her registration. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at 

etwc2016@unj.ac.id; or muchlas-suseno@unj.ac.id. We highly appreciate your contribution and 

look forward to seeing you in Bali. 

 

On behalf of the ETWC 2016 Organizing Committee,  

 

Prof. Dr. Atwi Suparman     J. Michael Spector, PhD 

Chairman       Leader of Reviewers 
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